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Friday 17th June 2022 
 

Dear Families, 
 
Due to my daughter having major surgery on her back, I will be absent from school from Friday 17th June for 
approximately 2 weeks.  
 
Whilst I am not in school, I am leaving you in the very capable hands of our Deputy Head Teachers: Miss Curtis and 
Mrs Ryan. They will ensure the smooth running of school in my absence and should be your first point of contact via 
the school office (details above).  
 
I look forward to seeing you all on my return. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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